
Please Join Us! 
 Superintendent of Education Alex Tracey invites you to a 

Virtual Community Meeting 
 to update you on the new                   

Dennis Avenue CS school building 
Thursday, January 30th, 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM  

Participants must pre-register to join the meeting. Please visit:  
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_cl_fBkFoQZ2kuY7jQUdc3A 

Alex Tracey 
Superintendent of Education  .on.ca  

The Board invites parents, guardians and caregivers of Cordella Junior Public School and Dennis 
Avenue Community School students to a virtual community meeting regarding the new Dennis 

Avenue Community School building, which is opening in September 2025. Cordella Junior Public 
School will close effective June 30, 2025 and merge with Dennis Avenue Community School                    

at the new site. 

This is your opportunity to learn about the transition to the new school and provide feedback.        
Board staff and Trustee Liban Hassan will be present to listen and answer questions. 

For more information on this process, please visit:  
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Strategy-Planning/Search-All-Reviews/id/202 

For ques ons about the registra on process, accessibility or to 

request an accommoda on, please contact Zdenka Sucevic at 

Zdenka.Sucevic@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416-394-3958 by  

January 24, 2025.  


